
This is the month that you can almost literally see the windows rolled down, 

hear the shift in gears, and feel the change of direction in our lives as a 

congregation and in our personal lives.  OC and JCPS are winding down, and 

their end-of-year activities cause us to re-calibrate our schedules to 

accommodate all the events that are jammed into the last month of school.   

 

We turn our sights to celebrations here, too - from Derby Sunday, to Motherõs 

Day, to Celebration Sunday where we thank our Sunday School teachers and honor our High School 

and College graduates, to Memorial Day Weekend where we move to a Summer Worship Schedule 

and gather outside after those worship service for lemonade and cookies on the patio! 

 

After this month of frantic òendsó of our ministry year and the school year, comes Pentecost (June 

4th) and the longest church season of all ð òOrdinary Time.ó  But, through this month, roll the 

windows down one at a time, downshift ever so slowly, and start to make that lazy turn toward 

renewal.  Be sure to look over the rest of this monthõs Cornerstone to see whatõs in store for us and 
to catch a glimpse of June.  As we come together in this month, preparing for the days of summer 

ahead, letõs not do it because we feel we should, but because our lives are richer for it.  You know 

where it all begins é 

 

See you in church, 

 

Joel  
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P r e s b y t e r i a n  C h u r c h  

Hereõs how the Sundays in May look on most of 

our calendars: 

 

     First Sunday: Day after Derby 

     Second Sunday: Motherõs Day! 

     Third Sunday: Some graduation or another é 

     Fourth Sunday: Memorial Day Weekend! 
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CELEBRATION SUNDAY:  

Milestones & Recognitions  

~Sunday, May 21st~ 
  

This is the day we recognize all of our Sunday School teachers and   

congratulate our accomplished high school and college graduates.  

 

The Christian Education Team will deliver breakfast trays to the Sunday 

School classes.  Please email Jamie Kingsley at jamiekingsley@gmail.com 

if you would like to help with food. 

 

During worship, our high school and college graduates will be           

recognized for their achievement.   Please join us on the joyous day of 

gratitude. 

SUMMER 2017  

WORSHIP SCHEDULE  
May 28th (Memorial Day Weekend) through  

September 3rd (Labor Day Weekend) 
 

Worship Service at 10:00 a.m. 
 

Itõs not too much earlier, but we do òhonoró the summer, its 

longer days and its cooler mornings, by revising our Sunday 

morning schedule and gathering for our worship service at 

10:00 a.m.  We are excited again this year about the fellow-

ship before and after worship that the òlazy days of summeró 

provide as we celebrate the love, life, and promise of God 

this summer.  We are grateful to absolutely everyone for 

your willingness to move with the Spirit! 

 

Your Christian Education Team Reminds You é 

 

Beginning on May 28th (Memorial Day weekend), all of our 

òregularly scheduledó Sunday School classes, from preschool 

to adult, will take the Summer off to re-group for the Fall.  

We will be providing nursery and toddler care, of course, 

beginning at 9:45 a.m.  Youth Director Christiaan Faul, will 

be here for any youth that wish to gather before worship, as 

well.  Be sure to let the CE Team know of any other ideas or 

needs that arise this summer so that we may continue to 

meet the needs of our teaching ministries! 

mailto:Jamiekingsley@twc.com
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CDC GRADUATION DINNER  
May 10th at 5:45 p.m.  

Family Life Center Gym  
 

The Congregational Care Team is hosting the annual  

dinner for all of our CDC graduates, siblings, parents, 

and grandparents who are able to be here.  With thirty-

two graduates this year, that total may come close to 

150 or so guests!  We are providing a dinner of chicken, 

green beans, potato salad, applesauce and, rolls.  We are 

all very proud of the four and five year olds who will be 

moving on to kindergarten this coming Fall; and this is 

one small way we celebrate all they have accomplished 

here at Pewee Valley Presbyterianõs Child Development 

Center.  Anyone who would like to help out with the 

set-up and serving of this dinner is welcome!  Call the 

church office (241-4326) or talk with Pastor Joel. 

 

STUDENT MINISTER BRANDON OUELLETTE  

 

Last Sunday with PVPC:  Sunday, May 7th   

 
We cannot say òthank youó enough for the love and ministry that Brandon has shared with us during this past 

ministry year.  His gifts of music and song have enriched our worship and our lives in deep ways.  We look   

forward to hearing what lies ahead for him in his ministry, and we are honored to have been a part of who he 

is òbecoming.ó  Godspeed, Brandon and Tiffany ð keep us close, too! 
 

 March 2017 Financial  

 Current Month  Current Month 

Budget  

Year To Date  Year To Date 

Budget  

Member Contributions  $27,344 $20,766 $80,332 $62,298 

Loose Plate Offerings  $259 $167 $367 $500 

CDC Contributions  $8,110 $8,110 $24,330 $24,330 

All Other Income  $1,585 $1,405 $12,615 $4,214 

Expenses $30,857 $34,170 $91,722 $95,759 


